English

Dear Giunta Middle School Families,

Hillsborough County Public Schools is committed to understanding how FAMILIES perceive our school
environment, parent communication and engagement, teacher expectations, and rigor in the classroom.

Over the next month, you will have the opportunity to participate in a FAMILY SURVEY to share your
feedback.

Our school and district teams will use the feedback and data to strengthen discussions and action steps
around what we do well and where there are opportunities to grow and improve. We need everyone’s
feedback in order to make that happen!

Please be on the lookout for more information, fliers, and announcements throughout the month.

If you have any questions about the FAMILY SURVEY, please reach out to Tanisha Simpkins,
tanisha.simpkins@hcps.net

Sincerely,

Hillsborough EQY23 Family Survey (qualtrics.com)




